[bookmark: _GoBack]Dundrum & Tyrella Parish
33 Main Street
Dundrum
BT30 8QW
02843751212
dundrum@downandconnor.org


YOU ARE INVITED TO A MEETING TO MEET YOUR PARISH PRIEST
WEDNESDAY 6 OCTOBER, 2:15 PM AT ST JOSEPH’S PRIMARY SCHOOL

I am interested in meeting with parents of our parish’s children to get to know them, and to get their thoughts on why people are drifting away from the church and what our parish can do to the change this.  Please consider the following questions.  Feel free to write answers on this page and return them if you are not able to attend the meeting or if you would prefer not to discuss in a public forum.  This letter can be completely anonymous.  We would like open and honest answers, there are no wrong answers!

1. I would attend mass (please circle 1):
Regularly, most weekends
occasionally, maybe once a month
only for “the big occasions”  ie Christmas, Easter, Funerals, Weddings
Watch online
Don’t attend at all

2. When growing up I would attend mass (please circle 1):
most weekends
occasionally, maybe once a month
only for “the big occasions”  ie Christmas, Easter, Funerals, Weddings
Didn’t attend at all

3. If your answer to the above 1 and 2 are different, why do you think this change has occurred?




4. Is there anything you would like to see happening in our parish ie bible studies, more mass times, Sunday school, etc?




5.  Any further questions or comments?



Please use the back of this sheet if you need more space.  
Your time in completing these questions and attending this meeting is greatly appreciated.
Kind regards
Fr Robert
